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Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to Dover Pediatrics, PLLC.  It is truly our pleasure to partner with you and your family.  The 
physicians and nurse practitioners at Dover Pediatrics look forward to developing a relationship with you 
and your family while caring for the medical needs of your child. 
 
Dover Pediatrics offers: 

• Complete care of your child from birth to college 
• Board Certified Physicians and Nurse Practitioners 
• On-call physicians 24 hours;  Same day sick appointments;  Weekend sick care 
• Lactation Counseling by our certified Lactation consultants 
• Two Office locations; Our main Office in Dover, NH and our satellite office in Lee, NH for limited 

appointments 
 
Visit our website, doverpediatrics.org to view our providers; our 'Resource' page with links to the 
American Academy of Pediatrics informational brochures; our 'Home' page providing information 
regarding the recommended immunization schedule; our Quick Links page providing a list of 
recommended apps and/or websites and much, much more! 
 
Dover Pediatrics contracts with most local insurance carriers with service fees which are usual and 
customary.  Insurance Co-Pays are due at the time of service.  If you have any questions regarding your 
child's insurance benefits, we recommend you contact your primary (and if applicable secondary) 
insurance company.  Our complete financial policy, the ability to pay your bill and upload your current 
insurance policy card is also available on our website. Please contact the office if you need your account 
number. 
 
Once we have received your child's previous medical records (if applicable) and they are uploaded into 
our computer system we will call you to schedule any appointments needed.  
 
If you have any questions about our practice, please contact us at 603-742-4048 
 

It is our joy and privilege to partner with you and your child by delivering coordinated, efficient and 
comprehensive pediatric health care! 

 
The Physicians and Staff of 
Dover Pediatrics, PLLC 
 


